From: Peter at Origins Chocolate Bar
To: External-Legislative Services

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Variance Permit for 602 Agnes Street

**Date:** Friday, June 14, 2024 12:21:58 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello there,

I just received the request for public comment on the variance for 602 Agnes Street.

My wife and I own and operate Origins Chocolate Bar, basically across the street at 538 Victoria Street (I can see the lot from where I'm writing this now).

Having read the report to council this seems to me to be a sensible and considered decision that supports and encourages much needed *affordable* housing in our community.

I fully support the variance and look forward to welcoming new neighbours upon the project's completion.

THANKS,

Peter Jorgensen Co-owner Origins Chocolate Bar originschocolatebar.com info@originschocolatebar.com